
Legal Notice

PUBLIC HEARING
In accordance with provision of 
MGL, Chapter 71, 38N, the Har-
vard School Committee will hold
a public hearing on the proposed 
2024-2025 school budget on 
Monday, March 4, 2024, at 6:15 
p.m. via zoom: https://psharvard.
org.zoom.us/j/88677689664?pw
d=QkhzRUpFQWxZZ1U5eTBjR3
NsUlZEQT09.
Copies of the proposed budget 
are available at the Office of the 
Superintendent, 27A Massachu-
setts Avenue, Harvard, MA, or on 
the website www.psharvard.org.
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